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Why we created this curriculum
The motivation behind creating this curriculum was to update a “traditional” introductory statistics course with a course that teaches both simulation-based methods and traditional methods. This update included replacing the course’s textbook with the Lock, et al. textbook. 
Similar to the goal of the Lock, et al. textbook, the primary goal of this curriculum is to help students understand the foundational ideas of statistical inference. 
Organization of the Materials
The materials for this curriculum are broken out into two different folders. 
One folder, titled Student Activities, contains all of the student activities that are used in the classroom. The activity sequence follows, for the most part, the topic sequence of the Lock, et al. textbook. 
The other folder, titled Instructor Files, contains materials for the instructor. In this folder, you will find an example semester calendar, datasets used in the activities, and teacher instructions for a few of the activities.
Feel free to use any or all of the activities within your classroom. If you have questions about the activities or materials, feel free to contact us. 
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